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From: Nate Carlisle <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Subject: FOIA re: drug prevention policy
Date: Thu, 13 Sep 2007 11:46:41 -0600
To: <caroline.knecht@usma.edu>

Attachments: 0

Dear Ms. Knecht:

| am making a request under the Freedom of Information Act for
material | believe to be available to the public. This request is a
revision of an earlier FOIA request, which you and | discussed on the
telephone earlier today.

| request a copy of the U.S. Military Academy's alcohol and drug
abuse prevention control program. If possible, please provide the
copy in an electronic format or direct me to a Web site where it is
published. Otherwise, a hard copy is acceptable.

As a journalist working to benefit the public, | ask you please waive

all fees associated with my request. For arguments in favor of my
request, please see my letter of September 10 which was addressed to
you. If the Military Academy judges the arguments are insufficient,

The Salt Lake Tribune is willing to pay fees less than $100.

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Sincerely,

Nate Carlisle

Reporter

The Salt Lake Tribune
Phone: (801) 257-8794
Fax: (801) 257-8525
E-mail: ncarlisle@sltrib.com
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